
Moline Commission on Youth

Thursday, May 17, 2012– 4:00 pm

Moline Public Library- Platinum Room

3210 – 41st Street, Moline

MINUTES

Present:  Lynne Meeske, Jane Koenig, Greg Masias and Janet Zam, City Staff Liaison. 

The meeting was called to order at 4:00 pm. Chairman Lynne Meeske welcomed everyone. 

Jason Francque from the Moline Police Department C.O.P at South Park Mall was in attendance

to discuss funding for crime prevention and Police themed items to hand out to children who

visit South Park Mall. Jason stated that his Police location does not qualify for any grant

funding. He estimates a total of 25 kids a week come through his office at South Park Mall.

Twice a year they have Safety Days at the Mall where they will give out badge stickers. Jason

requested a $300.00 donation to go toward the items he needs for his location. He said he

would need the money right away to purchase items for the upcoming Safety Days at the mall. 

Following the departure of Jason Francque, the Commission members discussed his request. 

Greg Masias made a motion to donate $300.00 to Jason Francque from the Moline Police

Department C.O.P. located at South Park Mall for mall youth activities. This was seconded by

Jane Koenig. Motion carried.  Janet Zam will prepare a voucher and distribute the check.

A motion was made by Jane Koenig, seconded by Lynne Meeske to approve the minutes from the

April 19, 2012 meeting. Motion carried.

Janet Zam will contact Eddie Alaniz & Jason Smith from West End C.O.P. for Floreciente

Neighborhood Activities and Jason Brandt from Moline Parks and Recreation about coming to

the September meeting.

The next meeting will be held on September 20, 2012.

A motion was made to adjourn by Lynne Meeske, seconded by Jane Koenig. The meeting

adjourned at 4:40 pm. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Janet Zam
Janet Zam 

City Staff Liaison and Commission Member


